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Meet the Teacher  

Dear Parent/carer, 

You are warmly invited to our ‘meet the teacher’ morning at Moorpark Junior School at the start of our 

new school year. 

This is a great opportunity to meet the staff and find out about the fantastic curriculum your child will 

be exploring over the year, give you the opportunity to ask any questions you may have and find out fun 

ways to support your child at home with their learning. 

We are planning to hold these sessions in person, however if guidance changes or local cases of Covid 

are rising these meetings will be held via zoom and a link will be sent to you.  

All the sessions will begin at 9.00am and will take place on the following dates: 

Year Group Date  Staff 

4 Wednesday 8th September at 9.00am Miss Pestridge and Miss Shaw 
 

5 Thursday 9th September at 9.00am  Mrs Fox and Miss Loaring  
 

6 Friday 10th  September at 9.00am 
This will also include an update about 
SATS and Stanley Head Residential 

Mrs Barber (Miss Gerrard) and Mrs Rooney  

 

We look forward to seeing you then, have a lovely summer. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs K. Peters                                                                    Mrs L. Wright  

Headteacher                                                                     Head of School 
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